
 

 

 

 

RFP CANCELLATION NOTIFICATION 

NOTICE TO RESPONDING CONSULTING ENGINEERING 

FIRMS 

 

 

 

Solicitation Number S-154-15 – On Call Construction Engineering 

& Inspection Services - has been cancelled. 

 

SCDOT will issue a new solicitation for on-call Construction 

Engineering & Inspection Services in SCBO on August 21, 2015.  The 

revised RFP will include the new language regarding “Former and 

Current SCDOT Employees”.  All interested firms must submit a 

response to the new solicitation number S-167-15 to be considered.   

 
 


